
 

CARLOWAY COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 

 Minute of AGM  held on Monday 17.09.18 in Carloway Day Centre 

 

Present Angus Macleod (Chair) 

 Alex Macdonald (Vice Chair) 

 Cllr Ranald Fraser 

 Iain D Macleod (Treasurer) 

 Murdo MacIver 

 Malcolm MacArthur 

 Sandra MacLeod (Secretary) 

  

In Attendance  

  

  

1.  Apologies Geraldine Cowan, Police Scotland 
 
 

2.  Minutes of 
Meeting of 2 July 
2018 
 

The Minutes were approved by Alex Macdonald and seconded by 
Angus MacLeod 
 

3.  Matters arising Loch Fascro Dam, The proposal to upgrade the dam and water 
services at Loch Fascro has been postponed and Scottish Water are 
proposing to improve the existing dam instead. 
Gardeners Club, They have written back to say thay they do not wish 
to take over the playpark due to other commitments. 
Challenge Fund, The grant has been paid to the Football Club and they 
will forward a copy of the invoice for our records. 
Grarenin Roadside Pathway. Our funding application to the Big Lottery 
was turned down. Angus MacLeod and Alex MacDonald spoke to Ken 
Roddy MacKay at the Council and he suggested contacting HIE 
(Kathleen Graham and Jane MacIntosh) for the Leader Project. John 
Norman Macleod will provide an estimate for the surveying work and we 
already have one from Malcolm MacIver. 
Western Isles Lieutenancy, Secretary to invite Donald Martin to a 
Community Council Meeting. 
Scottish Transport Appraisal Study, Secretary to write Peter Brett 
Associates with our comments for an additional ferry for freight and a 
lack of capacity in the Summer. 
Pentland Road, Cllr Fraser has been in touch with Tech Services and 
will keep pushing for maintenance work. 
 

4. Carloway Pier Cllr Fraser to speak to Cleansing about providing larger bins 

5. Gardeners Club Their request for additional funding for grass cutting was not approved. 
 

6. North Harris Trust. 
(Gunnera Project) 

It was agreed to liaise with the Carloway Estate Trust for a coordinated 
approach to this problem. 
 



7. AOCB 
(Pentland Road 
Playpark) 

It was agreed for the Secretary to write the Education Dept for the play 
park to be retained 

  

    8. Dates of next        
meetings 

19th November 2018 and 14th January 2019 at 7.30pm in the Carloway 
Day Centre 

 


